
Wilkes-Barre Area School District 

Prom Dress Drive 
The Wilkes-Barre Area School District will be holding it’s 2nd Annual Prom Dress Drive. 
We have many NEW and gently used dresses in a variety of sizes just waiting to make 
your prom dress dreams come true.  

 

Date: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 

Daniel J. Flood Elementary Gymnasium 

565 North Washington Street, Wilkes-Barre 

4:30 to 7:30 p.m. 
 

Free Admission 

$10 per dress  
(limit 1 per student)  

 

A Special Thank You to Prom Excitement, Kingston PA 

 for their generous donation of  

80 NEW, NEVER WORN formal and semi formal dresses.  

Proceeds to benefit                                                                                                          
Flood/Dodson Elementary Strengthening Families Program: for Parents and Youth and 

Flood Elementary School Wide Positive Behavior Support program.                

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact                                                    
Mara Vitali, School Counselor at (570) 826-7245 ext. 3 or (570) 313-5280. 

 


